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Class A Shares  

We wish to inform our Class A Shareholders that all regulatory approvals have been 
received for the payment of dividends for the 6 months ended 30 June 2020.

 We will now proceed with the relevant disbursements accordingly. Please note that 
payment will take place by 19 February 2021, provided all necessary shareholders’ 
details are in order. 

The Management
16 February 2021


